
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has seen Year 5 attend Llanrug and they have all had a fabulous time. They have 

participated in many activities such as: visiting the beach; scrambling up stream, weaselling, 

canoeing and climbing a mini mountain. We have shared some photographs on our Facebook 

page for you to have a look. 
 

The whole school has participated in mental health week as we believe it is important that we 

look after our mental health and wellbeing. Throughout the week we have taken time to 

discuss meaningful connections and how important they are for our mental health. People 

thrive in communities, and this connection is vital for our wellbeing. When we have healthy 

connections – to family, friends and others – this can support our mental health and our sense 

of wellbeing.  
 

The school council met this week and discussed what they would like to do to raise money for 

Red Nose Day, so please look out for more information. 
 

New week we are having a week focusing on Art knowledge and skills. The children are going 

to visit the local art gallery and we have invited you into school to complete some art work 

with your child/ren. A letter has been sent out with all the information on. 
 

As always, if you have any other queries or questions, please contact the school who will direct 

your query to the appropriate member of staff. My door is always open so please feel free to 

contact me or Mr Prigg. We regularly update school news on the website so please look there 

for new information.                                                                                           

 

 
 

 

Tel: 01905 701099 

Email: office@carnforthschool.org 

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Sheeran-Ball 

NEWSLETTER - Issue 9 

SUBJECT NEWS 

10th February 2023 

   

Attendance to date (Since September)  

Overall attendance 91.61% 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 87.99% 

Year 1 90.42% 

Year 2 91.73% 

Year 3 93.05% 

Year 4 92.80% 

Year 5 90.80% 

Year 6 93.45% 

Please remember that if your child(ren) are unwell and will not be attending school, please 

make sure you contact the school to inform them each day they are absent. 

 

Mrs Nicola Sheeran-Ball 

mailto:office@carnforthschool.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a go at reading one of these poems.  

1. Read the poem aloud and think about how you can use your voice to 

make it sound interesting.  

     Think about how you can vary your voice to match what you are reading… 

     is it sad? Use a sad voice.  

Is a loud or quiet volume needed or do you need to switch between the      

two? 

 

2. Read them aloud to someone at home. 

  

3. You might even want to add some actions to your performance. 

 

 

 

 

Reader’s theatre helps to develop a 

fluent reading style where children 

practise reading something aloud and 

then perform to an audience. This is 

something we practise at school. 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Words can be made joining letters vertically, horizontally or diagonally. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Times tables are so important at Carnforth! 

 

If you find them tricky, here are some rhymes which may help you to remember 

them. 
 

7’s Playing 3 games in 7 days would be fun, 3 x 7 = 21 

7 and 4 are running late, 7 x 4 = 28 

4 and 7 went fishing with bait, 4 x 7=28 

7 and 5 went for a drive. Who’s in the back seat? It’s 35 

I know now and you do too! 6 x 7 is 42 

Multiplication is easy 4 me 2 do. 6 x 7= 42 

7 x 7 has four straight lines, which will = 49 

You are cool, you are fine! 7 x 7 is 49 

7 and 7 are doing fine, 7 x 7 is 49 

5 - 6 - 7 -8, 56 = 7 x 8 

9 and 7 climb a tree, 9 x 7 = 63 

12 and 7 clean the floor, 12 x 7 is 84 

        

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

In PSHE, we have been learning about the adults in our school and spotting who 

is who.  

Here are some of the teachers in our school – see if you can name them all?  

Do you know which year group they teach in?  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception have had a fabulous week exploring the creative area, looking at 

colour mixing and experimenting to make different colours.  

 

We have also introduced powder paints for the children to mix up and make their 

own paint.  

 

We have been looking at our local area and they have created some wonderful 

paintings of their houses. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

Take a little time out!  

Place2Be is a free advice service for parents to support with all things Mental 

Health! There is a selection of short reads and videos covering a range of different 

topics. Why not have a look and see in what ways you can support your child 

with their Mental Health and Wellbeing. 

 

Remember….. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you guess these famous world landmarks? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception have been working hard on their throwing and catching skills this half 

term. They have worked really hard to remember the throw the ball under arm 

and to position their hands perfectly to catch. 

                  

Year 1 have been learning about 'points' for balancing - the children explored 

lots of different ways to balance and have used the apparatus to help them.  

The children have really enjoyed practicing their movement and balancing skills                                                               

and they cannot wait to get the wall bars out next week! 

   

PE challenge - Go outside this weekend for a winter walk. Get your heart racing 

and your blood pumping in the lovely winter weather.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                  


